
HERETAUNGA IN LINE FOR 
ANOTHER GOOD YEAR
The Heretaunga Directors came away 
from their February meeting confident of a 
good result for the year ending 31st March. 
Considering what is happening out in the 
market place, this is good news indeed.

“We have never been stronger from a cash 
point of view, our mortgage portfolio is rock 
solid and we are working hard to ensure a 
good profit result for the year” said Chairman 
Jim Harvey. 

WHAT BETTER TIME!
What better time to take out a mortgage with 
interest rates at their lowest in years. We’ve 
got money to lend, so rather than pay the still 
very high interest rates on your credit card, 
use your mortgage to clear the post-Christmas 
balance and save BIG money! Draw on your 
mortgage to fund that holiday you’ve always 
wanted to take, upgrade your car, do the house 
alterations, meet the cost of a family wedding; 
you name it – we’ve got the money to help you 
do all or any of these things.

A NOTE FROM OUR NEWEST 
DIRECTOR - Mark Morgan
“A short note to thank my fellow Directors 
and George Speedy for their support and 
confidence on my appointment as a Director. It 
is a pleasure to be associated with such a well-
run and long-standing Society.

I understand the importance of being very 
aware in this uncertain financial market of what 
is happening around us and in this regard I 
believe the Society is very well served by the 
Secretaries with their ability to liaise with others 
in the industry.”

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT
We’ve been pleased over recent years 
to support some worthwhile community 
endeavours. These include Opera House Trust 
Silver Membership, life-saving equipment for 
our local St John Ambulance, supporting a 
pony for Riding for the Disabled and help with 
the Junior Golf programme at Bridge Pa.

YOUR CHANCE TO WIN
We still have four more months of $100 
petrol vouchers as our “Lucky Customer” 
prize. 

Let’s hope the computer brings up your 
number in the next draw!
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